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Sanja Dopud

From: Lauren Mclnnes <Lauren.McInnes@kellypartners.com.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 28 September 2022 9:06 AM
To: Michelle Auckland
Subject: Belcap Superannuation Fund

Good morning Michelle,  
  
Thank you for sending through those payments overnight, it is much appreciated.  
  
I just wanted to check in though, the $869 you paid for Belcap Superannuation Fund I have as already being 
paid (payment received 7/9 of $1738 which was allocated against both invoices for $869).  
Would you like me to keep your account in credit of the $869 or return the funds to you?  
  
If you’d like the funds returned, can you please provide me with the bank details you’d like the funds returned to 
please?  
  
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on the details below.  
  
Kind regards,  
  
  

Lauren Mclnnes
 

Business Manager
    

ORAN PARK
 

T: (02) 4610 7888
     

Suite 309, Level 3, 351 Oran Park Drive, Oran Park NSW 2570
PO Box 603, Narellan  NSW  2567
   

CANBERRA
  

T: (02) 6154 7792 
  

Unit 141, Element, 39-43 Eastlake Parade, Kingston ACT 2604.
PO Box 603, Narellan  NSW  2567 
  

kellypartners.com.au
 

            

 

 

   

  


